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– USA Swimming began quarterly conference calls with all LSC Officials Chairs

– 7 of 14 referee candidates accepted invitations for referee certification

– Certification requirements for Computer Operator and Timing System Operator for referees 
and table workers are being reviewed.

– Officials training clinics are continuing in both Maryland and Virginia 

– Wayne Shulby will be Lead Evaluator for the Sports Fair Winter Classic Meet in December.

– Officials re-certification instructions and documentation requirements have been clarified 
and posted on the PVS website.

– Certification for the new USA Swimming-mandated  Administrative Official at each meet 
will be formulated once additional guidance is provided by USA-S.

– An updated list of Officials designated to perform final evaluations for referee, starter, 
timing system and computer operators has been posted on the PVS website.

Respectfully submitted,
Mike Rubin

  




